Office Report

&

Financial Report
Sept 9, 2025
Good evening!

For the period from July 21st, 2025 thru August 20th, 2025 Central Office had an income of $6,730.52 and expenses of $4,046.26 for a gain of $2,684.26 for this accounting period!
This office is totally self-supported through your contributions! We do not make a profit on AA literature and if you use a credit card, we sell at a loss. 
Birthday Club: We had 4 grateful members contribute $121.00 to Central Office Birthday Club to celebrate their sobriety! Thank you and happy birthday!

Group contributions:  17 groups donated to Central Office for a total of $4,691.27 Thank you to the online group 210 Attitude Modification, the AA Women’s Saturday Morning meeting, the ABC Group, the Bridge Street Drunks Only group, Central Service Reps, Friends of Bill W, Keep it Simple Sunday, Monday Men’s Stag at the PPAV Hall, Monday Men’s Valley BB Study, Practicing the Principles, Quiet Trails, Rule 62, Springville Gut Level, Saturday Night Believers, Tuesday Women Amity Group, Unity Through Traditions and the Valley Group!  We truly are grateful for your support!
Grateful Giver Club contributions:  8 anonymous grateful alcoholics donated through our Grateful Givers Club totaling $158.72!
Individual contributions:  We had 4 individual alcoholics generously donate to our office for the amount of $505.0000 Thank you for helping us share the message of recovery! 
Thank you for helping us meet our monthly expenses that help us share our AA message of recovery. 
The New Year’s Eve event planning committee meeting is Sept 17th at 7 pm via Zoom.  We would love for you to join us! You can find the link on our events calendar for that day.

Your Special Worker!

Carol Ann Gable

Office Manager/Treasurer
